}g PHONG TRAO PONG HANH
@ VIETNAMESE COMPANIONS OF CHRIST

i 9931 Margo Lane, Westminster, CA 92683

Orange County May 5th, 2003
My dear sisters and brothers in Dong Hanh family,
I would like to extend my warm greetings to each one of you.

On behalf of Ban Phuc Vu Dong Hanh, I would to like to invite youth, young and single adults to attend the
Vietnamese Youth Convention 03 (VYCO3) that will be held at the University of Irvine, city of Irvine, Orange
County, California on the weekend of July 4-6, 2003.

This event is for all Catholic and non-Catholic Vietnamese 16 years and older to learn more about Catholic faith
and Vietnamese heritage pride.

The VYCO3 is organized by Catholic Youth & Young Adult Teams in Southern California. It is also supported by
local clergy, parishes and communities. Kairos and Dong Hanh members in Orange County also contribute and
participate in this event.

We, Dong Hanh also have an exhibition booth to provide information and introduce Dong Hanh family and Dong
Hanh way of life.

To learn more about this event and on how to register you can go to www.gioitre.com. You have to register
directly with the VYCO03. The “dormitory and meals” package costs $140.00 and the “meals only” package is just
$75.00.

The John Wayne (SNA) airport at Santa Ana is the closest one. The Long Beach airport(LGB) is the second most
convenient. The Los Angeles (LAX) and Ontario (ONT) airports are about 45 minutes to one hour driving from

Orange County.

You can reach me at tqgpham2001@yahoo.com and (714) 839-8801 or the Dong Hanh Tay-Nam family via
www.donghanh.org/taynam.

The Dong Hanh Tay-Nam family will be very happy to welcome you to the beautiful Southern California as well
as to accommodate/entertain you before and after this event.
In Christ,

Pham Quang Trung
Vice President



